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Media Update: Investigation begins into the causes of a horrific accident 
involving a truck and minibus taxi on Van Reenen Pass  
 
07 January 2025  
 
N3, Van Reenen Pass: Following clear guidance from the MEC for Transport and 
Human Settlements, Siboniso Duma, an investigation into the main cause of the 
accident involving a truck and a minibus taxi has begun.  
 
As guided by the MEC, the Head of the Department, Siboniso Mbhele is leading a 
technical team as part of the first phase of the investigation.  
 
Before 19h00 this evening, the MEC will release a statement updating the members 
of the fourth estate, the people of KwaZulu-Natal and South Africa about the results 
of the initial stages of the investigation.  
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